SQUADRON PROPERTY


All squadron property is divided into categories and is the responsibility of the Department that uses the property.  At the beginning of each calendar year, all property must be inventoried and reported to the IRS.   The person in charge of squadron property contacts all persons in possession of, or responsible for, property and requests each person’s inventory and the monetary value thereof.  When all the inventories are received, they are given to the squadron treasurer to be included with the annual income tax return.
